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17 September 2018  

 
Dear Choir Parents,  

 
YOUNG VOICES CONCERT 

 

I am very excited to inform you that in January we will be once again taking part in the Young Voices 
Concert. It is a great opportunity for the children to sing in a large arena with lots of other choirs.  

 
We will be attending: 

Young Voices Concert – Tuesday 8 January 2019 – Sheffield Arena 
 

The children will travel by coach to the concert during the school day. The concert will begin at 7.00pm 

and finish at 9.15pm; children will then be brought back to school on the coach. Please note that all 
children MUST return to school via the coach and parents are to collect from school. Children will need 2 

packed lunches (1 dinner, 1 tea), as with all school trips please ensure there are no fizzy drinks or glass 
bottles and dinner is in a named carrier bag that can be easily disposed of when empty.   

 

Children will be receiving a copy of the words for all the songs to help them practise them at home. 
Attached to this letter please find order forms for parent tickets (parents/carers will not be admitted 

without one), and t-shirts. If you are not ordering your child a t-shirt please ensure they are wearing a 
plain white t-shirt. All children need to wear plain dark trousers or skirts with their black sensible school 

shoes.  
 

If you wish to order parent tickets or t-shirts please fill in the relevant order form and return it to me by 

Monday 5 November 2018. This will allow me to collate them and order them directly from Young 
Voices. Any tickets after this date will need to be purchased from the Box Office which are charged at a 

higher rate.  
 

We would love to see as many parents as possible cheering us on. Young Voices have promised to try and 

seat parents in view of their child’s choir. If you do wish to attend, you would have to make your own way 
to the Sheffield Arena. Please remember when ordering tickets that we are performing on Tuesday 8 

January 2019. 
 

If you don’t wish to order tickets please still fill in the permission slip at the bottom of the order form. This 
gives me permission to take your child on the trip. Permission slip deadline is Monday 24 September 
2018.  
 
Finally, if you wish to find out more about the concert please visit the website: www.youngvoices.co.uk  

 
Yours musically, 

 

 
 

Mrs Golightly  
Choir Teacher  


